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03 Feb 2017
Dear Matt,

On behalf of us all at Temple Street Children’s University Hospital, | am writing to thank you
for your support of Bobby Redmond’s 5K Fun Run. The event raised €2.821.35 towards our
Hospital. Your support is much appreciated.

Each year Temple Street Children’s University Hospital provides specialist paediatric
healthcare to children from all over Ireland. Our one aim is to help these sick children by
making their stay in hospital less distressing for both them and their families. Thanks to
people like you we are able to purchase much needed state of the art equipment, develop
new services, upgrade tired and dilapidated wards and fund research. With more than
145,000 children through our doors last year and the busiest Accident and Emergency
Department in Europe, we cannot afford to stand still. We must strive to be better. With
your help we will.

I would like you to know that none of this would be possible without people like you. Thank
you so much for your loyalty to our special hospital.

Kind regards,
A(JOQ,—A{C O’QAUN

Angela McNulty
Special Events Manager
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